
BUILDING A 
    BETTER I-4

© Florida Department of Transportation      i4Ultimate.com3160-20180724 Last Updated 07/24/2018

Sign up for I-4 Construction Updates and Alerts at I4Ultimate.com
Learn about commuter options in Central Florida at reThinkYourCommute.com

Stay Informed:
»» Project Hotline: 844-ULT-INFO (858-4636)
»» Sign up for email and text alerts at fdot.tips/I4Alerts
»» Follow @i4Ultimate on Twitter
»» View our weekly construction update video at fdot.tips/I4Video
»» Subscribe to our monthly newsletter at fdot.tips/I4News

EASTBOUND I-4 ON-RAMP FROM UNIVERSAL BOULEVARD 
CLOSING FOR FIVE MONTHS

PROJECT INFO
The $2.3 billion I-4 Ultimate project is reconstructing 21 
miles of interstate from west of Kirkman Road to east of 
State Road 434 in Longwood. For more information about 
I-4 Ultimate, contact David Parks, I-4 Ultimate Public 
Information Officer, at 844-ULT-INFO (844-858-4636) or 
DavidParks@i4Ultimate.com.
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Ramp From Universal Blvd 
to Eastbound I-4

CLOSED

E

W

W Sand Lake Rd

S
 K

ir
km

an
 R

d

Oak Ridge Rd

Vineland Rd

Major Blvd

Caravan Ct
In

te
rn

at
ional D

r

U
ni

ve
rs

al
 B

lv
d

Hollywood W

ay

G
ra

n
d

 N
at

io
na

l D
r

N

SGL-AR1-1501
Last Modified 20180209

Closure subject to change. Construction progress, roadway conditions and weather may require schedule adjustments.
Please check i4ultimate.com/alertsmap for the most up-to-date information.

Traveling northbound on Universal Boulevard to eastbound I-4:

•	 Continue north on Universal Boulevard
•	 Turn right onto Major Boulevard
•	 Turn right onto Caravan Court
•	 Turn right onto Grand National Drive
•	 Turn right on International Drive
•	 Turn right onto Kirkman Road (State Road 435)
•	 Follow signs to eastbound I-4 on-ramp

Traveling southbound on Universal Boulevard to eastbound I-4:

•	 Continue south on Universal Boulevard
•	 Turn left onto International Drive
•	 Turn left onto Kirkman Road 
•	 Follow signs to eastbound I-4 on-ramp

SIX-MONTH CLOSURE OF EASTBOUND INTERSTATE 4 (I-4) ON-RAMP FROM 
UNIVERSAL BOULEVARD TO BEGIN AS SOON AS FEBRUARY 19

The Florida Department of Transportation is closing 
the eastbound I-4 on-ramp from Universal Boulevard 
for six months beginning as soon as 2 a.m. on Monday, 
February 19. The long-term ramp closure is required 
to provide a safe work zone so construction crews can 
continue building the Kirkman Road (State Road 435) 
and I-4 interchange.

http://i4ultimate.com/alertsmap

